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From: Alison Ross, Clerk to the Committee for Infrastructure 
 Vincent Gribbin, Clerk to the Committee for Infrastructure 
 
Date:  10 September 2021 
 
To:  Peter Hall 
  Clerk to the Committee for the Economy 
 
Subject: Parental Bereavement (Leave and Pay) Bill – Call for 

Evidence. 
 
 
At its meeting on Wednesday 8 September, the Committee for Infrastructure 
noted your correspondence relating to the Parental Bereavement (Leave and 
Pay) Bill – Call for Evidence. 
 
I should be grateful if you would bring this matter to the attention of your 
Committee. 
 

Regards  
           
 
 
 

Vincent Gribbin & Alison Ross 
Clerks to the Committee for Infrastructure 
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